

Monday, November 6, 2017

Information Letter no. 40-2017

Dear Member Federations,

EFC have just received the information from the FIE that the FIE lets us to organize an additional referee examination during the Junior World Cup in sabre in date of 6-7.01.2018 in Budapest.

According the FIE Administrative Rules (art. 3.4), please send your application form which you can download from the FIE website:

http://fie.org/fie/documents/documents-of-commissions-and-councils/5

to the following address: elena.murdaca@fie.ch, within the deadline, 30 days prior to the examinations, according our understanding until 06.12.2017.

Please keep this date in mind to avoid that your candidate will be refused.

I also suggest to read the Administrative Rules 3.4 carefully before you send your application form to the FIE in order to avoid misunderstandings as in previous exams.

I would also like to remind you that only candidates who have already received "C" category licenses can be nominated to participate in such examination.

For your convenience I have attached the updated list of referees with "C" licenses to this letter.

Best regards,

Jacek Słupski

Secretary General

Sabre

No.	Name	First name	Nat.
1	Nemirovich	Fiodar	BLR
2	Dinev	Nikolay	BUL
3	Albrecht	Tom	FRA
4	Foray	Francois-Xavier	FRA
5	Soyer-Malherse	Thibault	FRA
6	Nagy	Orsolya	HUN
7	Nemes	Balazs	HUN
8	Noseda	Tamás	HUN
9	Voros	Balint	HUN
10	Gal	Lukas	POL
11	Olejnik	Daniel	POL
12	Palasz	Patryk	POL
13	Wicher	Mateusz	POL
14	Siriteanu	Alexandru	ROU
15	Bomko	Ivan	UKR
16	Martin Portugues	Lucia	ESP
17	Sancroft	Jenifer	GBR
18	Selig	Michael	GBR
19	Berger	David	GER
20	Szlama	Akos	HUN
21	Galatanu	Marius	ROU
22	Roshchin	lgor	UKR
23	Shlykar	Andriy	UKR